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                               4th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Our Y2 children have been invited to Sussex University on Wednesday 12th September 

to take part in a PrimarySpace Day. There will be a variety of activities that the 

children will be able to participate in, and Airbus UK will be bringing the Mars Rover to 

show the children. 

 

There is no charge for this event, however due to the short time scale of the trip, 

we will ask that you will provide your child with a packed lunch on this day unless you 

are entitled to benefit based free school meals. 

 

The children will travel to the University by Worthing Coaches and will be back in 

school by 3.00pm. 

 

Please can all parents and carers read the attached form and complete, which has come 

from Sussex University, as well as completing our permission slip below. 

 

We are sure that the children will enjoy this wonderful opportunity to learn more about 

space. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Y2 PrimarySpace Day   Wednesday 12th September 

 

My child………………………………………………………………………………………….     class………………….. 

 

may attend this trip and I will provide a packed lunch. 

 

▫ I enclose the permission slip from the University of Sussex. 

 

 

Signed  ………………………………………………………………………………….… Parent/Carer 
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